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Communication from the Public Service Commission of Wisconsin regarding Notice of Investigation to consider the
application of American Transmission Company, LLC for authority to abandon and remove approximately 0.8 miles of
underground transmission line between O’Connor and Walker substations located in the cities of Milwaukee and West
Allis.
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